






September 19, 2018



Mark L Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

	RE:  UT-180657


Dear Mr. Johnson:

Pend Oreille Telephone Company hereby submits revisions to its Petition for USF Support under WUTC WAC 480-123-100 and WAC 480-123-110.  These revisions to the USF Support Petition submission, also filed electronically at http://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/howToFile.aspx , includes:  (1) Revised Exhibit 2, a description of transactions with affiliates; (2) Revised Exhibit 3, supporting Financial & Statistical Data; (3) Revised Financial Statement; and (4) Exhibit 4.1 that was missing from the original petition.


Sincerely,



Beverly Arrington
Sr. Accounting Specialist

